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Important Dates 

5/28/25 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 

6/3/25- PTA Summer Spectacular 

6/4/25 - Kindergarten End of Year Celebration - 2PM 

6/5/25 - 1st-3rd Grade End of Year Awards - 9AM 

6/6/25 - 4th-5th Grade End of Year Awards - 9AM (5th grade clap out immediately following) 

6/6/25 - Half day of School for Students - dismissal at 11:20 Last day of school 
 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

We are quickly coming to the end of the year.  I want to remind you about an important 

task that MUST be completed for any students returning to Webb (or any Hazel Park school) 

for next year.  Enrollment and re-enrollment tasks have now been put back into the hands of 

each school.  We have had a lot of trouble in the past getting our families to complete their 

enrollment/re-enrollment tasks.  We will be working diligently to make sure all files are updated 

and all students are re-enrolled.  However, it is critical that each family completes the 

re-enrollment paperwork online through PowerSchool.  Students will not be placed in 

classrooms or allowed to return next year unless re-enrollment in PowerSchool is complete 

and all proper documentation has been turned in.  There are directions below to help you with 

this task.  Feel free to reach out to the office if you have any questions or issues with this 

process.  In order to support you, we will have a computer on hand in the office if you need to 

come into the office to complete this process.   

​   

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

Parent Advisory Committee 

We have a committee of parents that meet with me to review goals and plans and address 

questions/concerns.  If you would like to join this committee, please reach out to me at 

Webb at 248-658-5900 or by email at corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org. Parent input is always 

welcome.   

 

YMCA SportPort 

The YMCA After School SportPort events are done for the year.  Thanks to all those who 

participated.  We anticipate we will be doing this again next year.   
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Playground After School 

As the weather gets nicer, more families choose to stay and play on the playground after 

school.  Please don’t forget our school rule about playground use after school.  Any 

students staying on the playground after school MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT 

and the adult must be physically in the playground area.  This does NOT count for older 

siblings.  Students who walk home, must go home and cannot return until after 6PM (when 

latchkey is done for the day) without an adult.  We do NOT monitor the playground after 

school.  Adults MUST monitor their students.  We appreciate your help with this. 

 

Volunteer/iChat Forms 

If you are interested in being a volunteer in school for parties, special events, field trips, 

etc. please fill out a background check form (below).  Any adult coming in to the building 

will need to have a background check on file.  This takes about a week or more to clear, so 

the sooner you do it the better.  Many times parents wait until it is too late and then 

there isn’t time to get cleared to attend a special event.  Forms can be printed and filled 

out below or you can pick one up in the school office.  Please note that we will need a copy 

of a valid driver’s license to be able to put the background check through the system.   

 

Re-enrollment 

The district has put enrollment and re-enrollment back in the hands of the schools.  We 

struggle every year to get many of our parents to re-enroll from school which leaves us 

with information that is not updated or accurate for the students.  STUDENTS WILL 

NOT BE ALLOWED TO RETURN TO SCHOOL NEXT YEAR IF THEY ARE NOT 

RE-ENROLLED in PowerSchool.  If you have any questions, or need help, please reach out 

to the school office.  Here are some helpful directions: 

●​ Login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal @ 

https://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html 

●​ Use your username and password.  If you don’t know it, please reach out to the 

school office to obtain that information. 

●​ Once you have logged in, click on the “more” button (bottom right) 

●​ Click on “forms” 

●​ Make sure you click on “enrollment forms 

●​ You will need to fill out each section of the forms.  THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT.  

If all forms are not completed your child will not be enrolled or on class lists for 

next year.   

●​ After you fill out the form, it will say “pending review”.  That just means the 

administration building has to approve it.   

●​ Please be sure that ALL CONTACT INFORMATION IS UPDATED FOR ALL 

EMERGENCY CONTACTS.   

●​ I highly encourage families to put any emergency contacts that may have to pick up 

your student from school - WE CANNOT RELEASE STUDENTS TO PEOPLE WHO 

ARE NOT ON THE EMERGENCY LIST.  

Feel free to reach out to the office if you have any questions or issues with this process.  In 

order to support you, we will have a computer on hand in the office if you need to come into the 

office to complete this process.   
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Summer Spectacular 

Next week on Tuesday we will again have our annual Summer Spectacular.  This is a full day 

of fun fully funded and put on by our wonderful PTA.  Please keep in mind a couple of 

important tips for a successful day.   

●​ The students will participate in many water activities (in the past we have 

gone to the splash park for one of our stations and had the fire department 

come by and spray the kids with the fire hose, plus other fun water stations), 

so we highly recommend packing or wearing a swimsuit and then an extra set 

of clothes to change into (including underwear) for when they go home.  It’s a 

long day to be wet. 

●​ SOCKS MUST BE BROUGHT OR WORN (If you plan to have them wear socks 

and shoes all day, you might want to send in an extra pair).  We bring in 

several bounce houses and the kids must have on socks to be able to 

participate in those activities.   

●​ We highly suggest that you put some sort of sunscreen on your student.  If 

you plan to send extra sunscreen in with your child, please make sure it is 

labeled with your child’s name.  Also we MUST HAVE A SIGNED NOTE FROM 

PARENTS FOR STUDENTS TO PUT ON SUNSCREEN AT SCHOOL.   We 

cannot apply sunscreen that has not been sent in from home and does not 

come with a note.  Students cannot share sunscreen with each other.  This 

comes directly from our district nurses.   

  

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Michigan Summer EBT is a program through which eligible families will receive $120 for each child to 

buy groceries during the summer. Some families will receive Summer EBT benefits automatically, but 

other families will need to apply, especially those households with eligible children who attend a 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school. 

Those households will apply through an MI Bridges application. Children who receive Michigan Summer 

EBT can still participate in other summer meal programs. 
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